Dana Nichols

From: Fred Gernandt <fred@bandonhomes.com> on behalf of Fred Gernandt
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:30 AM

To: planning@cityofbandon.org

Subject: Mobile Food Units

Good morning

As the owner of the 1.2 acres across from Port of Bandon parking lot, | am most interested in Food Carts. | have
suggested that Food Carts be allowed at the former Moore Mill Truck shop location. It offers water views and
uniqueness.

I am in favor of mobile food units in Bandon. Everywhere. With the stipulation if they get troublesome that the
approval be re-visited.

Thank you.
Fred Gernandt

David L. Davis Real Estate
541-290-9444 | www.bandonhomes.com
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